
 

 

 

22nd December 2017  

Reception News 

This week  
Wow!!! What a week!! It was wonderful to see 
so many of you turn up to see the Nativity on 
Tuesday. The children certainly made us proud 
and we were all surprised at how they 
remembered when to say their line and at how 
clearly they sang the songs – if a little shouty! 
They all looked fabulous in their outfits and we 
hope you enjoy keeping the photos we’ve sent 
home. 
The Christmas party was great fun with pass 
the parcel, a few traditional party games and 
a visit from Santa. The children were all so 
well behaved and polite.  
The week ended with a walk to church and a 
performance of “One Bright Halo” – which the 
children chose to sing. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Contact 
Dawn Osman (Reception Teacher): 

d.osman@boroughbridge-pri.n-yorks.sch.uk  

01423 322208 

Next Year 

    We look forward to welcoming you all back 
and expect the children will look forward to 
seeing their friends and will be rested and 
ready to learn. 
On that note Mrs Robinson and myself wish 
you a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New 
Year. 
 

 

 Monday 8th January  
School CLOSED Training Day 

 Tuesday 9th January 
First day back for Children 
 Friday 9th February  
School closes for Half Term  
 Monday 19th February 
Term starts 

  Dates for your Diary 

Reception Superstars  

    We have decided that the whole class 
have been superstars this week for 
their Nativity Performance. They all 
received a golden ticket (a chance to 
have their name pulled out of the hat 
to win a prize).  

Merry Christmas 
and a  

Happy New Year 
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